

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mrs. Jen Fraser, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Tuesday, 16<sup>th</sup> September 2025

## Year Five Workshop on Ancient Egyptians Wednesday, 8<sup>th</sup> October 2025

Dear Parents and Carers.

As part of our thematic curriculum of 'Ancient Egyptians', this term Year Five are learning about Ancient Egypt. To further develop the children's understanding of this topic, we will be taking part in a workshop, where they will learn about what it was like to live during these times. This workshop aims to enhance their understanding of this significant event in our history and foster their love for learning.

We have arranged for a knowledgeable expert from 'Those History People' to deliver an engaging and interactive session. Through a range of educational activities and immersive experiences, our aim is to provide a memorable learning opportunity that will encourage curiosity and critical thinking. As part of the workshop, there will also be the opportunity for the children to eat bread, cheese and grapes during the feast.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution towards the cost of the workshop, which will be £11.98. Please kindly make payment via Arbor by the end of Sunday, 5<sup>th</sup> October. Please be aware that insufficient contributions may mean that we need to cancel this experience. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, the school will fund the cost of the visit for your child.

We will also need some parent/carer volunteers on the day, so if you are available to help out, please complete this <u>form</u> to indicate that you are willing to help.

Thank you for your continued support and if you have any further questions about the visit, please do come and speak to us.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs. Megan Ellison-Godwin and Miss. Tilly Healy Year Five Class Teachers

